
Water Act 2007 / 08 needs to be rewritten. 
 
I have already written as to the Water Act and I would stress the NEED of FOOD production. 
 
This would enter into your responsibility in reviewing the Water Act. 
 
I am sure you would be intelligent as to the World wide shortage of FOOD and the rising up of 
 
Nations where FOOD is short and escalated in prices beyond persons financial ability to pay. 
 
The M D Basin and other Irrigation areas have enormous potential to contribute considerably to 
 
the Global FOOD supply. The Rice crop starting to be harvested is showing the unique ability of 
 
Farmers in this area to produce excellent quality and top yielding  crops with much less water 
 
than any other area in the World. These people in the M D B are the best in the world in their  
 
farming practices ! 
 
Please see the DIRE  NEED  to  REWRITE  the  WATER  ACT. 
 
Yours truly, 
                 David.J.Lindsay. 




